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Club Officers

Board of Directors

General Meeting Dates

All Meetings Are Held at Club Molisani

May 19th Tenative

June 16th

July 21st

Book Your Event at Club Molisani!
Contact Brittany Giomuso

For Details and Pricing
440 759-2147

Member recommendation required for rental.

May 2020

WE

Ÿ La Gazzetta is available at the 
Club... Get informed about Club 
Molisani!

Ÿ Members, if you have anything 
that you would like published in 
LaGazzetta relating to the club 
and its members, please submit it 
to board member Anthony Ianiro 
by sending him an emailing at  
anthonyi69@sbcglobal.net.  All 
submissions must be received by 
the 12th of every month for the 
following months issue.

Ÿ Visit our website for more info.

**ATTENTION!**                       

Ÿ May Meeting - Meeting will be 
held at 7:00 PM with dinner 
f o l l o w i n g  i m m e d i a t e l y 
afterwards.  The Club is pleased 
to offer dinner at no charge to its 
members.

Club Molisani Charities

To Be Held in Conjunction with Mayfield Heights Unity Days, 
City of Mayfield Heights Park

1533 Chelmsford Rd. Mayfield Heights, OH 44124

Sunday Second Chance Tournament 
16 Team Single Elimination

Consolation Payouts

Sponsored by
• Entry Fee: $200/4 Person Team 
• Double Elimination
• Backboard Live
• All Teams to Begin Play on Friday
• 100% Payout

1st:  $4,000

2nd: $2,000

3rd:  $1,200

4th: $1,000

5th: $500

6th: $500

Sunday Championship Tournament Payouts

7th: $400

8th: $400

*Payouts based on 50 teams. 
1st:  $200
2nd: $100

Over $10,000 in prize money.
$4,000 for first place guaranteed.

Open
CLUB

MOLISANI

Save The Date!

September 26th
Fowler’s Mill Golf Course

Invitational Bocce Tournament

President Mario Ferritto

Vice President Lou Fatica

Treasurer Chuck Giomuso

Secretary Wayne Farinacci

Sergeant at Arms Joe Zingales

Anthony Anderson

Bob Campellone

Alessio DiFranco

Anthony Ianiro

Russ Meraglio

Marco Orlando

Joe Pilla

Beer & Bourbon Tasting

(Originally Scheduled - April 18th)

Postponed!

Stay Tuned!

As The New Bocce Pavilion Progresses, We Want To Recognize Those Who Have Contributed.

Gianmichele Bruno John Calabrese Raffaele Colecchia

Chuck Giomuso
Marco Orlando
Mike Campolla

Sal Santillo
Vince Oriani

Elio Berardinelli
Aldino DiFranco

Tito Frate
Wayne Farrinaci

Art Montoni
Bob Campellone

Vince Maticoli
JohnCatalano
Ray Strumbly
Mario Ferritto

Lou Fatica

Also Recognized For 
Their Contribution

June 26th, 27th & 28th

A & J Cement 
Contractors Inc

Dates & Times Are 
Subject To Change 
Due To The Current 

Cornavirus Pandemic.

Since the creation of Club Molisani 
Charities in 2005, our Club has been 
proudly formed by the contributions of its 
members.  The "giving" continues to this 
day with the construction of a new 
addition to our facility.  Everyone who has 
seen our facility remarks how impressive 
everything looks - from our beautiful 
synthetic courts, the spaciousness of our 
hall, the unbelievable detail and beauty in 
our bar area, and the usefulness of 
everything in our kitchen.  Our Club is 
exceptionally unique in that we have 
willing members who possess the skills 
and talents to create a beautiful and 
functional place that we all call "home".  
Every winter, our Club is full of members 
on any given day.

We also included a list of other members 
who have contributed to the construction 
of our new addition.  We are sincerely 
appreciative to all those who have helped.  
From all the members of Club Molisani 
Charities....THANK YOU!

With the construction of our sizable 
addition on the back of our facility, we now 
believe the Club will be just as busy during 
the summer months.  We are a diversified 
group of skills and talents, who also 
possess the "determination" that many 
would love to emulate.  To this end, Club 
Molisani would like to thank John 
Calabrese, Gianmichele Bruno, and 
Raffaele Colecchia for their contributions 
to the construction of our addition.  Thank 
you gentlemen for using your skills and 
talents to make our facility significantly 
more enriching.  John, Gianmichele, and 
Raffaele - we thank you for "paving the 
way".
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